OWNER TO FILL OUT FOR HOME INMPROVMENTS AND GIVEN TO THE ARCH COMMITTEE FOR
APPROVAL.

ROBERT ALSO BROUGHT UP THE IDEA FOR PICNIC TABLES NEAR THE POND AREA FOR RECREATIONAL
PLEASURE. THIS WILL BE DISCUSSED AT A LATER TIME. THE 4 WHEELERS HAVE ALSO BEEN ON THE
STREETS AND INTO THE POND AREAS AND THIS WILL ALSO BE DISCUSSED.

IT IS EVERYONE'S JOB TO WATCH OUR NEIGHBORHOOD FOR NEIGHBORS THAT NEED HELP AND FOR
OUR SAFETY.

ROBERT HAS HAD A LOT OF VOLUNTEERS COME OUT FOR HIS COMMITTEE.
MISCELLANOUS TOPICS:

IN ONE OF THE ENVELOPES OF A HOMEOWNER PAYING DUES IT WAS ASKED ABOUT WHAT THE BOARD
COULD DO ABOUT A SNAKE PROBLEM. THE BOARD CAN DO NOTHING WITH THE SNAKE PROBLEM, THEY
ARE INDIGENOUS TO OUR AREA AND ANY REMEDY OF EITHER MOTH BALLS, SNAKE REPELLENT QR
SMALL WIRE UNDER THE FENCE LINE, IF YOU HAVE A FENCE WOULD HELP. ALSO WITH THE SPREAD OF
THE PELLETTS AND MOWING THE PONDS THIS ALSO WILL HELP WITH THE SNAKE POPULATION.

THE WEBSITE IS GOING TO BE STREAMLINED IN THE NEAR FURTURE TO MAKE IT MORE USER FRIENDLY.

NEW BUSINESS:
100 LBS OF PELLETTS WERE PURCHASED FOR POND MAINTENENCE

WE HAVE RECEIVED DIVIDENDS FROM THE POND 2 YEAR CD WHICH HAVE BEEN DEPOSIED INTO THE
POND ACCOUNT AT THE BANK.

THE MAILING ADDRESS THE FOR THE POA IS: P O BOX 1078 FOLEY, ALABAMA 36536

Questions:

1) MRS WHITTON ASKED ABOUT THE BUDGET AND EXPENDITURES. JOANNE FISHER HELD UP A
COPY OF THE 2020 PROPOSED BUDGET THAT WAS HANDED OQUT AT THE ANNUAL MEETING
AND EXPLAINED ABOUT THE BOOK KEEPING PROCESS.

2) DIANE SAUNDERS ASKED WHY THE LAWYERS HAD THE LAPTOP. JERRY DELMONT ANSWERED
THAT THE LAWYERS WERE GATHERING INFORMATION FOR THE KRISTI CLARK LAWSUIT .

3) JOY ROWLAND ASKED IF THE LAWYER BILLS WOULD BE LOWER THIS YEAR. THE BOARD
ANSWERED YES IF THERE WERE NO MORE LAWSUITS.

4) 4)TERRY YOUNG PASSED ALON INFORMATION ABOUT WHEN BUILDING A SWIMMING POOL OR
ANYTHING ELSE ON YOUR PROPERTY PLEASE CALL 811 FIRST.



